
DO	
  WE	
  WANT	
  ANOTHER	
  C-­‐8	
  IN	
  OUR	
  COUNTY??	
  
	
  

LET’S	
  STOP	
  ANOTHER	
  TOXIC	
  INJECTION	
  WELL	
  	
  
FROM	
  BEING	
  PERMITTED!	
  

	
  
	
  

	
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

With this proposed new well, Athens County may 
become #1 in frack waste injection in Ohio 

 

  
	
  

	
  

	
  

The	
  County	
  Commissioners	
  want	
  to	
  hear	
  from	
  you!	
  	
  
Athens	
  County	
  Fracking	
  Action	
  Network:	
  acfan.org,	
  acfanohio@gmail.com	
  

During	
  the	
  first	
  three	
  
quarters	
  of	
  2014,	
  K&H#1&2	
  
wells	
  have	
  injected	
  
1,305,360	
  barrels	
  into	
  our	
  
ground.	
  The	
  proposed	
  
K&H#3	
  would	
  add	
  an	
  
additional	
  4,380,000	
  barrels	
  
into	
  our	
  county	
  annually.	
   
	
  

HOW TO BE HEARD:  
1. Come to the meeting!  
2. Add your name to a list of 
concerned residents by sending your 
name and address to Athens County 
Commissioner Lenny Eliason: 
leliason@athensoh.org with subject 
line: No Injection Well Permit.  
3. See acfan.org for instructions and 
comments to send to ODNR. 
 Comments due Jan. 2. 

What: County Commissioners host Public	
  Meeting	
  
When:  Tuesday, Dec. 30, 6-8 pm 
Where:  Federal Valley Resource Center (FVRC) 

8225 Ohio State Route 329, Stewart 
Why: Get and share information about threats from K&H3  
	
  


